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Corwin, Karen 

From: Chapman, Mike 
Sent: Tuesday, April OS, 2016 6:49 AM 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: Re: Deputy Herbert"Rusty" Shelow (case #2016-003861 

Thank you Virginia. I am very proud of the great - and compassionate work out deputies do. I will make sure that 

people in his chain of command are aware of your compliment. 
Thanks again. 

Mike 

Sent from my iPhone 

> On Apr 4, 2016, at 11:02 PM, wrote: > 

> Dear Sheriff Chapman, 

> On Friday, March 11th at 8 a.m., my 17 yr old grandson, Jason Sorrells was involved in an incident on Database SQ.

Aldie,VA. My grandson is severely autistic and can be extremely violent and out of control. 
> 

> Jason was visiting his Dad when after an argument he ran out from the resident in to traffic. He proceeded to jump 

onto the hood of several vehicles doing extensive damage. Deputy "Rusty" Shelow responded to the scene. 
> 

> The purpose of this letter is to commend deputy Shelow for handling the situation. For over a year, his parents have 

been trying to get the proper help for this boy. My daughter, Monica Sorrells has called 911 many times because of his 

violent behavior to her, his brothers and their property. The only help she has gotten is "in home counseling". Deputy 

Shelow was so concerned, that he inquired to my son-in-law as to who he can contact to get him the help he needs. He 

took it upon himself to contact the appropriate, authorities and within three days Jason was placed in a secure facility 

(Grafton) where he can get the help he needs. 

> Thanks to Deputy Shelow, he did what my daughter has been trying to do
> for over a year. Please extend my sincere thanks from me and the entire family. We need more deputy's like him.
>

> Sincerely, 

> Grandparent

> p.s. Jason has been there for several weeks, and already shows signs of 

improvement. 
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